
 
7/08/2020  

3330 Lomita Blvd, Torrance, CA 90505 
www.torrancememorial.org 

(310) 325-9110 

Our Torrance Memorial community is grateful for your help and support of our COVID-19 response. Our 
supplies of personal protective equipment (PPE) are in pretty good shape, and our supply chain channels 
are filling orders. With the uncertain future of the impact of COVID-19, we remain grateful for your 
support either through a financial donation or through provision of supply donations for our care 
providers. 

Please visit www.torrancememorialfoundation.org/donate to make a donation of any kind. 

We are glad to provide you some guidance below if you wish to make a gift-in-kind donation of supplies. 
Again, thank you for an overwhelming response to assist our Torrance Memorial community.  
 

ALL SUPPLIES MUST BE IN UNOPENED, SEALED CONTAINERS WITH UNEXPIRED DATES.  
 

Acceptable donation considerations: 

SANITIZER 

• New hand sanitizers and sanitizing wipes with preference for alcohol-based items 

• New clinical grade disinfectants including wipes, sprays and sanitization solutions with at least 
70% alcohol 

MASKS 

• New mask/respirator masks in boxed or packaged form 

• New isolation/procedures surgical masks in unopened boxes or packages 

• New N95 masks in boxed or packaged form 
✓ Preference will be given to unexpired N95s from 3M 
✓ Cannot accept physical damaged (creased, broken, water/liquid damaged) or soiled 

respirators 
GLOVES 

• Latex-free gloves in all sizes; must be unexpired, unopened boxes 

GOWNS / SHOE COVERS / BOUFFANTS 

• New clinical gowns, New shoe covers, New bouffants (hair covers) 

• Isolation gowns must be fluid resistant, not necessarily fluid impermeable 

FACE SHIELDS / GOGGLES 

• New plastic face shields 

• Must be fluid resistant and goggles must prevent any splashes to eyes 

DIGITAL THERMOMETERS (for clinical staff use in their homes) 

HOMEMADE CLOTH FACE COVERINGS – The CDC suggested pattern can be found at this website: 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/diy-cloth-face-coverings.html 

 

Receiving your donations 

• Please deliver donations to the Torrance Memorial warehouse at 3105 Lomita Blvd during the 
week – Monday to Friday 8am – 3pm (drive to back of building for warehouse access) 

• During other times, donations may be dropped off at the Lundquist Tower entrance.  

• Please fill out the gift-in-kind form at www.torrancememorialfoundation.org/donate to 
expedite the process 

In-kind food donations are being reviewed on a case-by-case basis. Please fill out the online gift-in-kind 

form to describe what food items you wish to donate, and we will follow up with you.  

Questions may be directed to COVID.donations@tmmc.com or (310) 784-4843. 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT OF TORRANCE MEMORIAL! 
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